
 

 

 
 

IFB #: 17-013 
CONCRETE SIDEWALK AND PADS – HEARTLAND PARK 

 
ADDENDUM 2 

Addendum issued January 25, 2017 

 
 
The following clarification is hereby incorporated into the Invitation for Bids: 
 
 
Bidder Question:  Please clarify as to whether or not the concrete contractor is responsible for site 

restoration or back fill around the newly placed concrete in the bid.  

City Response:  For the completion of IFB 17-013 Concrete Sidewalk and Pads, it must be a 
finished product with no hazards.   Therefore the Contractor shall backfill next to all sidewalks, 
seed, and straw. There cannot be any drop offs that creates trip hazards. Any leftover soil after 
backfilling can be piled up in an area preset by Parks. 
 
All other Terms and Conditions as applicable to this Invitation for Bid shall remain as stated. 
 
This addendum forms a part of the contract documents and modifies the original bidding 
documents dated January 9, 2017.  Contractor shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum in 
the space provided on the Pricing Form (Exhibit A).   Failure to do so may subject bidder to 
disqualification. 
 
 

End of Addendum 2 

 


